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HPV Vaccinations 
 

March 4th is International HPV Awareness Day, and MVP Health Care® (MVP) is dedicated to increasing HPV 

vaccination rates. MVP is asking our valued providers to help raise awareness about the efficacy of the HPV 

vaccine to reduce the risk of HPV-related cancers as well as highlighting its safety. Provider 

recommendations have proven to be the most impactful reason parents choose to vaccinate their children. 

 

Research shows that offering a presumptive, bundled recommendation to introduce the HPV vaccine and 

providing reassurance is highly effective and makes a tremendous difference in uptake. For example, try: 

“Your child needs three vaccines today: Tdap, HPV, and meningococcal to prevent pertussis, HPV cancers, and 

meningitis.”  

 

Additional information can be found at:  

• https://www.cdc.gov/hpv/hcp/schedules-recommendations.html  

• https://aapca3.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/04/3-Fact-Sheet-for-hcp-tipsheet-hpv.pdf  

 

MVP also has educational materials available for practices to distribute to members. Examples of materials 

related to HPV can be found on the following two pages. Please contact your Professional Relations 

representative to order these brochures.  
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Test your HPV Knowledge                      
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What You Need to Know about Cervical Cancer 

 


